Wredling Middle School
Daily Announcements — May 30, 2017

Attention Students! Please return ALL library books to the LRC.

InClub will have an end of the year party today in the seventh grade white pod or pod 7-2! Please have
your rides ready at 4:30 pm.

TSA will meet today from 3:30 to 4:00pm to put wheels on their cars so we can race on Friday! If you
never seen the races, come down to the Explore hallway on Friday after school, and watch the drag racing
take place!

Attention all 100 mile Club participants, please meet in the weight room tomorrow morning to receive
your milestone accomplishments and turn in your 100 mile watch with its box. See you there!

There will be a brief meeting tomorrow morning at 8:00am in the cafeteria for any upcoming 7th or 8th
graders interested in playing football. If you cannot attend you NEED to see Coach Kohler of Coach
McPeak.

There will be a meeting for current 6th grade girls interested in playing volleyball next year. It will be held
on Thursday, June 1st at 8:05am in room 204. If you have any questions, please see Ms. Zmich.

Music Students: This is a reminder that ALL instruments need to go home for the summer immediately
after school on this Friday. You will not need your instrument the last two days of school. Thanks for a
great year!

All students will be turning in their Chromebooks and power cords on Friday, June 2" during their PE
classes. Please stop by the LRC if you have questions.

Be a hero today. Be helpful, empathetic, respectful, and open-minded.
Thank you Wredling! Have a great day!



